
 
Dear Members of the Executive Board,  
 
This memo is for the capital purchase & labour involved in the implementation of 
speakers for the Patio. This item would increase the utility of the outdoor space 
connected to 1280. This would come at a cost of $4,000 with an expected lifespan of 
ten or more years. AvTEK will be taking on the responsibility of set-up & take-down after 
the patio is closed. I see this as an opportunity to better market the space, having music 
along with the planned patio entertainment will be a great opportunity to offer an outdoor 
recreation space which will hopefully increase throughfare to the restaurant.  
 
Best, 
  
Declan Sweeney (VP Finance) 
McMaster Students Union 
vpfinance@msu.mcmaster.ca  
 

. 

MEMO 
From the office of the… 

Vice-President  
(Finance) 

TO: Members of the Executive Board 
FROM: Declan Sweeney (VP Finance) 
SUBJECT: 1280 Patio Speaker 
DATE: July 23th 2024  
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